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                   Tuesday 02 May 2023                                                          
                

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following from our recent communications about the Coronation and Fun Run, we want to 
share more details and timings about the afternoon. 

As you know our popular Fun Run is being held on the Kingsnorth Field from 1:15pm on 
FRIDAY 5th May. We are combining this with refreshments on the school playground to 
celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, taking place on Saturday 6 May 2023 at 
Westminster Abbey in London. 

The amazing PFA team will be selling refreshments, cake and ice cream. Further details and 
timings are below. We are very grateful of your support and look forward to seeing you as 
“supporters” on the day.  

 Fun run to start at 1:15pm 
 Parents to observe only - on the field 
 Children will return to classrooms at 2:15 pm 
 School Gates will open to parents from 2:30pm  
 Children dismissed to available parents from 2:30pm 
 Children who are not being collected early to stay in class and teachers to take children 

to be able to purchase refreshments 
 By 3.15 all remaining children to be collected as normal from classrooms 
 School Gates to close at 3:45pm – school site cleared. 

 
The emphasis will be on “fun” and fitness, it is not a race and the children will be able to run 
at their own pace and stop whenever they wish.  

Children will need: 

 To wear school PE kit only for the day with their house t-shirt 
 A named water bottle  
 A sun hat if the weather is warm and sun cream applied before school. 
  

As ever we will assess the weather and conditions underfoot on the day when deciding 
if it is safe for this event to go ahead. If the event is postponed, parents will be informed 
by text message. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. I Witts   

Headteacher   


